Author name: L. Ramanuja
Date of submission: Wednesday, 2 May 2018

Submission: "I have heard that IPART are looking at cutting NSW feed-in tariff fee to 8-9 cents per kWh. This is absolutely
ludicrous. Solar owners should not be punished as they are helping bring down the price of electricity for all NSW energy
users.

The feed-in tariff should represent the true value of solar.

Stop punishing the the people and do the job you are supposed to do -looking after the people of Australia.

Do the right thing for a change."





